Office of Student Life Phone: (225) 771-5545
Suite 207, Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union Fax: (225) 771-2202
P.O. Box 13405 Web: www.subr.edu/dos
Baton Rouge, LA 70813

The State of the African American Millennial
Professionals Symposium:

“Honoring Leaders of the New School”
Saturday April 16, 2016 10:00am-12:00pm
Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union Royal Cotillion Ballroom

Please register by Friday, April 15, 2016
Attire for this event is business professional:
Registration forms must be submitted to:
Southern University e Suite 207, Smith-Brown Memorial Student Union e

PO Box 13405 e Baton Rouge, LA 70813 e Fax: (225) 771-2202 e Email: Ryan_Tucker@subr.edu

REGISTRATION INFORMATION

School/Organization:

Contact Person:

Phone Number: (daytime) (cell)

Email Address:

Address:
City: State: Zip Code:
Number of Students: Total number of registrants:

Attendees:
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